
The “Vase Quest” project day 

 

 

In April we had an exciting project 

day about a stolen Zsolnay vase. 

 

First, we watched a PPT about the 

stolen vase. After that, we did a 

Kahoot about how to find our ways. I 

think it was helpful. Next, we went to Széchenyi square where our teachers told 

us the rules. There were five groups. The tasks were about places, monuments 

and buildings of Pécs. After we solved these 

tasks, we got another task. This task was my 

favourite, because by this time, almost every 

group was there and everyone was excited to see 

which team will finish first. This task could only 

be solved if the first paper had only correct 

answers. We completed the task very quickly. 

Finally, we found the box with a lock on it. The 

next task was to find out what the solution for the 

lock is. The solution was four numbers that 

opened the lock. In the box there was the stolen 

vase. 

 

In my opinion, it was a great project day, I 

think everyone enjoyed it.  

 

Borbás Hunor 7.a 

 



Last week, we were on a project day 

called "The Vase Quest." Our task 

was to find the peacock vase made 

by Zsolnay in Széchenyi Square. 

Firstly, we learned important new 

words for that day. After a little 

break, we went to the main square. 

When we arrived, we formed into teams and had 15 quests to complete. My 

favourite was when there were four names and three statues, and we had to find 

out which name matched each statue. One name was left as the answer. The 

funniest part was when we had to take pictures with the statues. The hardest task 

was finding a lock on the lock wall because we had to stay there for at least 

twenty minutes since we couldn't find it.  

I think every quest was exciting, 

and we learned many new 

words. Eventually, all of us 

found the lost peacock vase, 

which was a rewarding and 

happy moment of the day. I 

think it was the most interesting 

project day in the upper grade. I hope the other classes will enjoy their project 

day too. 

 

Almási Laura 

7.a 

 


